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• For safety reasons the Swan River, 
from Bells Bridge, Brigadoon to 
Middle Swan Bridge,will be closed 
to all vessels including passive craft 
(kayaks, canoes and paddle craft) 
from Saturday 2 August 2025, 7am to 
1pm. Swimming activities will also not 
be permitted.  

• Avon Descent race and support craft, 
Government vessels and commercial 
vessels approved by the Department 
are exempt from the closures.

• Contact the Department about the 
closures on 9435 7827 or email 
marineops@transport.wa.gov.au

Vessel and Swimming Closures
Avon Descent - Time Trials (Power Craft)

  Saturday 2 August 2025, 7am to 1pm 

Scan the QR code 
to view all maps and 
current details on the 
Avon Descent.


